Calendar of Events
(See Schedule Galaxy for most up-to-date athletic schedule)

Friday, March 14, 2025

Girl Scout Meeting - Atrium 3:00 pm
Tuesday, March 18, 2025
4™ Grade to Cohoes Music Hall 8:15 am

Wednesday, March 19, 2025

Superintendent’s Conference Day — School Closed
Friday, March 21, 2025

Faculty/Staff Basketball Game 2:00 pm
in support of Mrs. Handy & Mrs. Law

Saturday, March 22, 2025

SSCS Futsal Tournament All Day
Sunday, March 23, 2025

SSCS Futsal Tournament All Day
Monday, March 24, 2025

Board of Education Meeting — Library 7:30 pm
Tuesday, March 25, 2025

“Save A Life Tour” Assembly 9:00 am
Thursday, March 27, 2025

Spring Picture Day 9:00 pm
Friday, March 28, 2025

K-3 Morning Program 8:20 am
Wednesday, April 2, 2025

Elevating Student Voices — Albany 7:30 am
Monday, April 7, 2025

PSAT Testing 12 Noon
Board of Education Meeting — Library 7:30 pm
Wednesday, April 9, 2025

K-5 Talent Show Dress Rehearsal 3:00 pm

Wednesday, April 8 — Friday, April 11, 2025
FBLA State Conference - Rochester, NY
Thursday, April 10, 2025

K-5 Talent Show - Auditorium 8:20 am
Friday, April 11, 2025
Grade 5 to MiSci 9:00 am

Monday, April 14 — 18, 2025
Spring Break — School Closed
Monday, April 21, 2025

Board of Education Meeting — Library 7:30 pm
Wednesday, April 23, 2025

Student Council Red Cross Blood Drive 11:30am
Friday, April 25, 2025

K-3 Morning Program — Earth Day 8:20 am

All County Spring Music Festival —Rehearsals 12 pm

Respect - Relationships - Relevance - Resilience

Weekly Bulletin: March 1%, 2025

Principal’s Message

As we move deeper into March, we’re welcoming
longer days, a little more sunshine, and the first signs
of spring. With daylight savings time behind us and
temperatures starting to rise, we encourage our
students to take advantage of the outdoors. Engaging
in nature isn’t just enjoyable - it has proven health
benefits, including reducing stress, boosting mood,
and improving overall well-being. Whether it’s a
walk, playing outside, or simply soaking up fresh air,
we hope our students will embrace the opportunity to
be active in our beautiful environment.

At the same time, we recognize that seasonal changes
can bring shifts in energy and behavior. Recently,
we’ve noticed an increase in student conflicts, and we
ask for your partnership in helping reinforce positive
communication and boundary-setting at home. Please
talk with your children about expressing themselves
respectfully (caring over foul language from
video-game chats is not appropriate in a school
setting, and any language that puts down others is
destructive), understanding personal space, and
seeking help when needed. When conflicts arise, our
goal is to address them in the moment - before
frustration builds resulting in conflicts to escalate. We
encourage students to turn to the nearest adult
when they need support in navigating a
disagreement or unfair/unkind treatment so that it
can be resolved quickly, constructively, and with all
voices heard.

By working together, we can help our students
develop the skills they need to communicate
effectively, solve problems peacefully, and strengthen
their relationships with peers. Thank you for your
continued support in fostering a positive and
respectful school community.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns,
please don’t hesitate to reach out.



UPDATED DATE

Join Us for a Special Faculty & Staff Basketball Game!

W Support Our Spartan Family! #¢
Come together as the Sharon Springs Family shows our support for Mrs. Handy and
Mrs. Law, who are bravely undergoing cancer treatment. Let’s rally around our
beloved faculty members with a spirited basketball game!

Date: Friday, March 21st
Time: 2:00 PM
Location: Enter through the Auditorium-Gymnasium Entrance
Theme: Purple & White (or your HandyStrong t-shirt)
Wear your best purple and white attire to show your Spartan pride and support!
Why Attend?
* Enjoy a fun-filled afternoon with your community
¢ Cheer on our faculty and staff as they compete on the court
¢ Show Mrs. Handy & Mrs. Law they have the full support of their Spartan family
* Opportunity to make a donations

Let’s make this a memorable event filled with laughter, support, and unity!
See you there!

Little Caesars Pizza Fundraiser

[Pz ),

Dorit feel like cooking - stock your freezer or stop into a Little
Caesars| The Class of 2027 will be selling Little Caesars Pizza kit:
from March 14th to the 24th. Delivery and pick-up will be the
week of April th, from 3:00 - 4:30 pm. We will know the exact
day the week prior. This is a
pre-sale fundraiser only, so you must
order your pizza kits ahead of timel

pizzakit.com
Fundraiser ID: 457893

A1 .

There are 4 ways to order:

1) See a 10th grader and ask

2) Stop at the front desk, look at the brochure, and order there,

3) Check out their website (pizzakit.com), click on the Products tab on the orange
bar, then click on Shopl You will then click on “Support a Seller You Know" where
you will be asked to enter the Fundraiser ID. All online orders will be delivered to
the schooll

4) NEW: If you live near aLittle Caesars, you can also purchase a Meal Deal Code
through the website. They will send you an email with a code for your meal and yoi
go pick it up when you want! Fundraiser ID: 457893.

Spring Picture Day is Coming!

Spring Picture Day is coming on Thursday, March
27th. This is your chance to get individual, siblings,
and/or groups of friends together to create memories.
Please sign up with Ms. Freeman in Room 201 or
email Ms. Freeman at mfreeman@sharonsprings.org
to secure a time slot.

Community Focus

A service to the Sharon Springs Community

Monday: 10 a.m. - 6 p.m. Thursday: 10 a.m. - 6 p.m.

Friday:

Tuesday: 3 p.m.-8 p.m.
Wednesday: 3 p.m. - 8 p.m. Saturday: 10 a.m.- 1 p.m.

3p.m.-8pm.

Weekly Bulletin Submissions

SSCS will continue to produce this document each week as a
service to the SSCS community. Similar to last year, classified
ads, such as advertisements for the sale of items, help wanted
ads, etc., will no longer be accepted. Advertisements will only
be accepted if it relates to a potential educational benefit for our
students or it has the potential to benefit the Sharon Springs
community. SSCS reserves the right to edit any submission. For
consideration, please email by 3:00 p.m. on Tuesdays to
weeklybulletin@sharonsprings.org.



